
 

 
 
 
 

17th July 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

We are writing to you at the end of another very successful year for all members of our school community, 
and feel very proud of all that has been accomplished. We hope you share in our pride for the work we 
have achieved together through a strong and successful home-school partnership.  
 

To even begin the task of listing the vast number of additional opportunities our pupils, your children, have 
enjoyed seems daunting. Nonetheless, we have captured some here: a talk from a Holocaust survivor, 
Levy Pride, Inspiring Women’s Day, theatre visits, competing in a range of sports, Macfest and many more 
educational trips, visits and experiences. 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support and thank our colleagues for 
planning and delivering high quality learning throughout the year. Teamwork and collaboration are strong 
features of our school and we are both incredibly grateful for everyone’s commitment to improving the lives 
of our school community. 
 

Looking ahead to the next academic year, please see below for the return to school date and times for 
each year group: 
 

All students will be returning to school on Tuesday 5th September 2023 
 
8.25am  Year 7   

To arrive to the school Dining Hall for breakfast with form tutors.   

9.45am  Year 11   
To arrive to form rooms.    

10.00am  Year 10  
To arrive to form rooms.  

10.50am  Years 8 and 9   
To arrive to school for 10.50am and then to report to form rooms at the end of break.   

All students will finish at our usual time of 3.00pm.  
 
 

Reading is an important way of developing vocabulary, improving your written English and a great way to 
relax. Please encourage your child(ren) to read regularly over the holidays and discuss with you what they 
are reading. There are suggestions on our website of suitable reading materials for each age group. Please 
also use the school website to access other useful information about our curriculum and life at 
Levenshulme High School. 
 

We pride ourselves on celebrating the rich diversity of our school, delighting in the range of backgrounds, 
beliefs and cultures represented. Tolerance and valuing equality are at the heart of who we are as a school 
community. The strength of our shared values is one of the things which makes our school such a special 
place. Please take some time to talk to your child(ren) about what they feel makes our school such a kind 
and caring place. 
 

 

With the very best wishes for a happy and safe summer 

 

 

Miss D Johnson      Mr N A Johnson 
Co-Headteacher      Co-Headteacher 


